
 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
 
SUBJECT: TUESDAY, APRIL 22, 2014 OPEN MEETING 
 
WHERE:  WASHINGTON TWP SENIOR CENTER 
   Greentree Road between Egg Harbor Road 
   and Hurffville-Cross Keys Road 
 
TIME:  7:00 PM 
 
The Board of Trustees has been advised that due to impending 
structural changes it is no longer possible to hold our Open 
Meetings in the Municipal Building. Target Management and 
the Board have been able to arrange to hold our next meeting 
at the Senior Center. 
 
As with all Open Meetings, the Agenda will include the 
Treasurer’s Report, Committee Reports, pending issues before 
the Board, and a forum for homeowner questions or 
comments.  
 

 


